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The Tulalip Tribal Police Department has received tips reported by concerned citizens 

regarding suspicious narcotics activities at the Marathon Gas station located in Tulalip, WA.  

Detectives with the Tulalip Drug Task Force (DTF) investigated and learned of narcotics sales 

occurring at this gas station located on the Tulalip Reservation. The DTF Detectives identified 

an employee who was suspected of selling narcotics while at work.  

This week DTF Detectives were able to establish probable cause to arrest the employee for 

two counts of possession with the intent to distribute. On Friday, October 6, 2023, after 

learning that the employee was working, Tulalip Patrol Officers and DTF Detectives arrested 

the suspect on probable cause. The suspect was booked into the Snohomish County Jail on the 

narcotics violation charges.  

The community is encouraged to report illegal narcotics activities through the TPD Drug Tip 

Hotline 360 716-5990 or email at tips@tulaliptribalpolice.org. 


